New Hope Children's Ministry
Summer Sunday School 2020

Hello! We have missed you and your families so much! We are very happy to say that we can’t wait to
host Summer Sunday School during the 10 am Worship Service starting Sunday, July 12, 2020.

Here’s the Current Plan:
As you walk into New Hope Church, the Children’s Safety stickers will be in baskets at the Welcome Center.
Please be sure to complete one for each of the children you plan on sending to Sunday School.

Once children have heard the Children’s Message from the pew with their families, they will be dismissed to
Summer Sunday School by rising grade level (Fish Color).

e Preschool Age 3&4 — Purple Fish

e PreK - Red Fish

e Kindergarten — Blue Fish

e 1% Grade — Orange Fish

e 3" Grade — Green Fish

The children will be greeted in the Narthex by the Children’s Ministry and Support Team. Once attendance is
taken in the Narthex:
1. Weather permitting, we'll head outside for a large group Bible Story and to play games. Per current
mandates, children will be in groups of 9 children with 1 adult.
2. If the weather doesn't allow us to be outside, we'll split the children into groups of 9 children with 1 adult
and 1 youth, and head to the preschool classrooms. We will do our best to keep them as close in age

as possible.
Parent Pickup Locations:
Outside: Preschool Playground Doors
Inside : Preschool Hallway

We'll need several adult and youth volunteers to be ready to serve as needed each Sunday! Depending on
how many kids attend each week will determine how many will need to serve. If we are inside, we'll need an
Adult Volunteer to read the Bible Story in each room and youth will serve as Shepherds. If we are outside, a
member of the Children's Ministry Team will read the Bible Lesson to the entire group and the remaining
adult/youth volunteers will help as Shepherds!

Sign up here! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4cada823aaf85-summer3

The mandates we will be following can be found here: https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/responsible/Sector-
fact-sheet-8-Child-Care.pdf. Please contact Rachel Tate at Tate@NewHopeWorship.org for more
information.

We hope you'll join us! We cannot wait to see you.

Blessings,
The Children’s Ministry Team



